
 
 

Dear Yr3/4 Parents, 

 

On Monday 11th June, as part of our LCC ‘Stone Age to Iron Age’ we will 

be visited by Portals to the Past who will lead us in an Ancient History 

Workshop.   

 

The day workshop will consist of a group investigation, where our 

children will explore informative displays and artefacts, and get hands-

on experience of ancient technology and skills. There will be interactive 

discussions on topics such as early humans and how they lived and 

hunted, cave art and stone tools, early farmers and settlements, trade, 

early hill forts and the beginnings of the Celtic way of life. 

 

The 1996 Education Act now requires us to ask you to contribute 

voluntarily to the cost of this visit rather than charge you directly for it 

and the contribution requested is £5.50.  Please make payment through 

the online system www.parentpay.com by 8th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Lee 

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

